
Dear City Clerk, 

  

I have been advised that a quorum of Councilmembers were not present at today’s PLUM 

Committee hearing on the Academy Museum project (Council File 15-0721).  

  

Pursuant to Council Rule 7, the Council must hold a public hearing on this item tomorrow, 

because of the failure to provide a quorum of members for a hearing in PLUM Committee. 

  

Please include this communication in the Council File for this item. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Beverly Grossman Palmer 

Strumwasser & Woocher LLP 

10940 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 2000 

Los Angeles, CA 90024 

T: 310-576-1233 

F: 310-319-0156 

bpalmer@strumwooch.com 
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